Town of Goshen Board of Selectmen Minutes of Meeting October 23, 2017

Present: Bob Bell, Doug O'Clair, William Ball, Cindy Rouillard

The meeting came to order at 6:30 PM

- Check reports were reviewed and signed.
- The Selectmen discussed replacing the grange roof. The contractor that was going to do the project may not be able to do so. The Selectmen are going to try to get another roofer.
- The Selectmen discussed painting the town hall next year. There is a Capital Reserve Fund for painting, and Town Building Property to cover the cost.
- The Selectmen discussed Old Province Road warrant for 2018 Town Meeting.
- Cindy stated the health insurance cost would be going down 6.2% in 2018.
- The Selectmen discussed the signs needed for Gunnison Lake and where they need to be hung.
- Bob asked Cindy to see if other towns have written policy's for their transfer stations.
- The Selectmen went into executive session.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM

.